New Recognition of Company Secretary in Practice
The Ministry of Heavy Industries and Public Enterprises, Department of Public Enterprises, vide its ref. no. 18(8)/2005-GM dated 22nd June 2007 issued Guidelines on Corporate Governance for Central Public Sector Enterprises 2007, for the guidance of the administrative Ministries/Departments and the Centre Public Sector Enterprises. The Guidelines aim to improve the corporate governance in the Central Public Sector Enterprises and provide that the company shall obtain a certificate from either the auditors or practicing Company Secretary regarding compliance of conditions of corporate governance as stipulated in these Guidelines and Annexes.
A copy of the guidelines may be downloaded from:

http://dpe.nic.in/newsite/gcgcpse.pdf
The relevant extract is placed below.
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REPORT, COMPLIANCE AND
SCHEDULE OF IMPLEMENTATION

74 Report on Corporate Governance

There shall be a separate section on Corporate Governance in
each Annual Report of company, with details of compliance on
Corporate Govemance. The suggested list of items to be included
in the report on Corporate Governance is in Annex-VII.

72 Compliance

7.2 The company shall obtain a certificate from either the
auditors or[pracicing Company SeeretaryJregarding compliance
of conditions of corporate govemance as stipulated in these
Guidelines and Annexes. The certificate with the Directors’
Report, which is sent annually to all the shareholders of the
company, should also be included in the Annual Report




